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Please support the passage of HB 3075 to smooth the firearm permitting provisions 

of Ballot Measure 114, soon to become law. 

Oregonians wanted safer use of firearms and common sense restrictions when they 

passed Measure 114 . 

HB 3075 provides for a smoother transition when the measure goes into effect. 

Thank you. 

 


